
 

 

NOTICE OF BID POSTPONEMENT 

DIGITIAL EVENTS SIGN AT VETERANS PARK 

 

Due to the predicted snowstorm, the bid opening for the 

Digital Events Sign at Veterans Park has been postponed. 

The new date and time are as follows: 

Date: Tuesday, 12/22/20 

Time: 11 am 

As before, the bid opening will take place in the Council 

Chambers / Court Room and bids must be submitted at 

Borough Hall no later than 10:45am on 12/22/20. 

Vendors may contact the Administration Office at 201-

337-8111 ext. 2005 if they have any questions. 

 


